
           

  

 D 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Telephone: 0151-9248661       

Email: admin.greatcrosby@schools.sefton.gov.uk 

Website:www.greatcrosbycatholicprimary.com  
School Mobile Contact Number for Absence Reporting: 07860 003244 (text only) 

 

Parents Entering School 
Can we please ask that NO parent/carer enter the school building through any door 

apart from through the main office. No one should be in the premises without being 

signed in and wearing a badge. Over the past week several parents have walked 

through the school after entering classroom doors without permission, we need to 

safeguard our children at all times. Could we also request that all mobile phones need 

to be switched OFF when you enter the school. Also if you are late collecting your 

child at the end of day please come to the office and NOT go through classrooms to 

collect your child from outside the office without informing any member of staff. 

Thank you. 

 

School Photographs 
The photographer will be in school on Tuesday 1st October for KS1 individual photos 

and family groups (except Nursery end of week), Wednesday 2nd October will be KS2 

individual photos and Nursery end of week individual photos and any family group 

photos which include the Nursery children.  

 

Parent Forum                                                                                                               

At Great Crosby we continue to run our forum to enhance the open communication 

between school and parents/carers. We hold 3-4 meetings per year, where we discuss 

school matters in a constructive, solution focused way. All previous meeting minutes 

are available on our school website and also group representatives. Our next meeting 

is on Tuesday 1st October 2019 at 7pm. Please put forward agenda items to 

solkinc.gcp@schools.sefton.gov.uk or Year reps. 

 

Foodbank – Harvest Festival Collection 
On Friday 4th October the children can come into school in their own clothes and are 

asked to bring a donation in for the foodbank. Thank you. 

 

Scooters on School Grounds 
Could you please ensure your child does not use their scooter in the school grounds as 

it causes obstruction along the paths. Thank you 

 

Welfare Assistant 
If you would be interested in working in school as a casual Lunch-time Welfare 

Assistant, please call school with your contact details and we can give you further 

information 
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Diary Dates 

 
 

Tues 1st Oct – 7pm 

Parent Forum. All 

welcome  

 

Tues 1st Oct – 

School Photos 

 

Weds 2nd Oct – 

School Photos 

  

Weds 2nd Oct – 6pm 

Year 2 Reading & 

Maths Meeting 

 

Fri 4th Oct - Own 

Clothes Day for the 

Harvest Festival 

Foodbank 
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